SHEEHAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



NOVEMBER 2021

PTA NEWSLETTER



Lynch Creek Wreath Fundraiser

Shop Lynch Creek Farm for beautiful holiday decor. Fresh wreaths and centerpieces delivered right to your door! You select the delivery date when placing your order.

The Sheehan School PTA earns 15% back from every order!

https://www.lynchcreekfundraising.com/c/277542

Sheehan Fall Oktoberfest

A huge thank you to all who sponsored, volunteered, organized, and attended the first annual *Sheehan Fall Oktoberfest*! With your engagement and generous bidding, we raised a record-breaking *\$16,000!*

This money will help the PTA continue providing resources to the Sheehan community.

We are already looking forward to next fall's Oktoberfest parent social!

INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING?

Contact Melissa or Sarah!



CONTACT US

Melissa.mcdonagh@gmail.com sarahcherlihy@gmail.com



INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING?

We can always use new volunteers! Attend a PTA meeting to learn more!

Remiders

This is a friendly reminder to families to pay your annual PTA membership dues.

Dues are \$54.50 per child or \$79.50 per family.

Dues can be paid via A to Z Connect/Membership Toolkit

https://sheehanpta.membershiptoolkit.com

5th Grade Parents

The PTA will be forming committees to help plan for end of the year activities for our current 5th graders!

Volunteers are needed for the following committees: Yearbook Class Gift End of the Year Party Fundraising

Check your email for a survey to volunteer!

Important Dates

Early Release: 11/3 & 11/17 Veteran's Day No School: 11/11 Early Dismissal (12:00): 11/24 Prof. Development No School: 11/29

> Future PTA Meeting Dates: Tues, January 11, 2022 Tues, March 29, 2022 Wed, June 1, 2022

Happy Thanksgiving Everyone!

A to Z Connect Reminder

The Sheehan School PTA uses A to Z Connect as our membership platform. The sytem was upgraded this year and users must create a new account.

Please log in to the website below to create an account. Returning users can use the previous username/password - please use the same email address as the previous A to Z. New users can create a new account. Only one account per family is needed.

As a reminder, this website is where families can access the student directory. This directory is accessible for members who have paid dues. We will also use this website throughout the year for other PTA events. From the website you can download the mobile app as well. Please contact Julie Slotnick at julie.slotnick@gmail.com with any questions or concerns.

The new website is:

https://sheehanpta.membershiptoolkit.com